

## Michael Koszalka

Director West Allis Public Library mkoszalka@westalliswi.gov 414.302.8534

September 28, 2023

GFWC-WI Womans Club of West Allis c/o Jody Rymaszewski 901 S. 75<sup>th</sup> Street West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Jody,

I'm writing to express appreciation for the recent donations made by the GFWC-WI Womans Club of West Allis of \$35.00 each in memory of the recent passing of four club members:

Doraine Schindler Carol Kreckler Linda Taylor Virginia Strukel

All users of the West Allis Public Library benefit from the thoughtful donation of the GFWC-WI Womans Club - an organization that holds an important historical lineage with the Library. Such an acknowledgement is a wonderful way to remember the services of its members.

On behalf of the West Allis Public Library, I would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation to the GFWC-WI Woman's Club of West Allis for its generous donations.

Thank You.

Sincerely,

Michael Koszalka Library Director

West Allis Public Library 7421 W. National Avenue West Allis, WI 53214